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To Ohio Redistricting Commission:

| am writing to express my opinion regarding the new redistricting in Ohio.

| strongly oppose the redistricting because it is unfair and does not represent the voters of Ohio.

Changing the redistricting for political advantage and not for the people of Ohio should be unlawful.

If my party does not get voted in but it is fairly voted out, | can accept it because that's what the majority wants.

You should take my lead and be fair and listen to what the majority of Ohioian voters want.

Concerned Ohio Citizen,
Stephanie E. Gray




